SOUTH EUCLID, OH IO
AUGUST 4, 1974

DEAR SIR:

ON JULY 28 WE HAD A REUNION IN YOUR CITY PARK. IT WAS
THE MOST ENJOYABLE WEEKEND WE HAVE EVER SPENT. MY CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU, YOUR CITY PARK MANAGER, RECREATION DIRECTOR
AND YOUR FINE COMMUNITY BAND. WE DID NOT EXPECT A FREE OLD
TIME BAND CONCERT BUT FEW PLACES IN OHIO ARE AS THOROUGH AS
OHIO'S FIRST CAPITAL. NEEDLESS TO SAY THE 200 MILE TRIP HOME
WAS CONSIDERABLY SHORTER DUE TO SUCH A PLEASANT DAY.

THE BAND'S CLOSING NUMBER OF "ABIDE WITH ME" WAS LIKE
AN EVENING PRAYER. WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR TELLING THE DIRECTOR
THAT SUCH BANDS ARE FEW ANYMORE. YOURS IS TRULY AN ALL
AMERICAN CITY.

VERY TRULY YOURS,

MRS. HELENE CHAMBERS